Seattle HPHC: What lesson am | suppose to learn from my diagnosis for COVID 19

Rosie Dijan Muyongo
December 31, 2021

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters,
A very happy new year to all of you!

Earlier today, I sent out a letter informing all of you of my recent diagnosis for COVID 19. Honestly, | was in a
more difficult situation more than a week ago than now, and yet that time my test came back negative. But
someone told me that COVID 19 is a bit tricky virus and advised me to slow down and simply take a rest as |
tested positive. Of course I am in quarantine now in my room. Charles has to occupy now the couch for the
meantime. Each of the children keep their own room. Quite a unique way to welcome the new year as a family. It
brought me to thinking of what can | make out of this unusual arrangement we now have. What lesson am |
suppose to learn from this new experience?

Whatever it is, | hope | will not miss it so | can share it with you.
So anyway, | hope to see you at 10:30 PM tonight at our zoom link us04web.zoom,us/j/251525455. Password:

2020 and still welcome the new year of 2022 together with you. | hope you started already with your reflections
on the year 2021 and share with others your thoughts. And list the things you want to pray for 2022.

When we had our Sunday Service team meeting, | mentioned that maybe we can try opening our church for in
person Sunday Service beginning January 16, 2022. Let me know what you think about it. Also, I am thinking of
meeting with each of our ministries this January. Please watch out for a message about it in your inbox.

This Saturday, January 1 is the first Saturday of the month, it is also the first Saturday of the year. If you are able
to, please visit our Holy Ground at Seward Park and pray. | won't be there as | am still in quarantine by that time.
But | would like to encourage anyone who can go and pray there to keep our tradition. But please consider also
the weather and road condition. | know that in many places there is still a lot of snow so travelling is not really
advisable. If you think it is not safe to go to Holy Ground for this reason, then don't go.

Let us keep praying for our True Mother, for our leaders and for one another. | will write more next time. For now
I would like to close here.

Happy New Year 2022! Heavenly Parent bless us all!
Sincerely,
Rosie Dijan Muyongo - Pastor

Seattle Heavenly Parent Holy Community
rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com




